Special Committee on Bar Insurance

This has been a quiet and uneventful year ( thank goodness ) except for a change in the Bar's appointed brokers which was the result of the defection of those responsible for handling the Bar's account from the existing brokers to Cooper Gay.  On several occasions, members of the Special Committee met both firms who were anxiously wooing us as a prestige account for their business before recommending to the Bar Council that we move our account to Cooper Gay.  The total premium for the professional indemnity policy has remained low, enabling the Bar, once again, to reduce the premium which the individual barrister has to pay.  There has also been some benefit in negotiating for top-up insurance through the new brokers although sadly, the days of really cheap premiums are gone forever.  

Almost all the issues concerning the wording of the professional indemnity policy have been resolved but it is a constant battle to prevent the insurers from foisting new (and more restrictive) terms of cover on us.

Other insurers continue to buzz around the Bar for business.  The Special Committee was asked to recommend that the Bar insert a link from our website to the website of a seller of insurance and other financial products but the Bar Council declined to do so.  The position regarding medical insurance remains as reported last year.  
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